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October 8, 2019 

 
 
 TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire Chief 
 
 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  
Planning reviews have been completed by County Department of Conservation and 
Development planning staff, and the District is working to address any issues identified 
during planning.  The CEQA documents are being finalized.    
 
The District intends on submitting plans to the County Department of Conservation and 
Development for review prior to year-end.   
 
Fire Station 9 will be presented to the Pacheco Municipal Advisory Council at its next 
meeting on Wednesday, October 9, 2019. 
 
Fire Station 70 – San Pablo  
Construction is proceeding.  Underground utilities are being installed, and piers are 
being set for the major structural support. The elevator pit has been excavated, and the 
walls have been formed for concrete.  Following much debate, the PG&E power meter 
and panel were relocated outside the building.  However, they will be in a fully locked 
enclosure behind a secured perimeter fence.  
 
Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

Planning reviews have been completed by County Department of Conservation and 
Development planning staff, and the District is working to address any issues identified 
during planning.  The CEQA documents are being finalized.    
 
The District intends on submitting plans to the County Department of Conservation and 
Development for review prior to year-end.   
 
On October 1, 2019, Fire Station 86 was presented for the second time to the Bay Point 
Municipal Advisory Council.  This time, the MAC took a formal vote on its support for the 
station. 
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